Denton Bridge Studio Board Meeting
Monday, July 17, 2023

Meeting called to order by President Sharon Harbach at 9:34 AM.

Old Business

1

2

7.

8.

. The minutes of the June Board meeting were approved.

. The current financial report was approved. Thanks to Ann Kyle and Tony Boudreau.

New Business
It was decided that Virginia Boudreau will organize a 0-50 Master Points Face - to -
Face bridge game on Thursday evenings at DBS. She will provide more information
at the next Board meeting.

The cleanliness of the bathrooms was brought up, and Virginia and Suzanne
Breedlove will discuss concerns with the motel management.

Norris Drum will endeavor to bid the resident crickets adieu.
The tournament preparations are running smoothly. Thank you, Ken Javor.

The Club will purchase new cards for the games (3 sets of 28 decks) for
approximately $300.

The question of a DBS storage room at motel will be discussed with management
and we will be given further information at the next meeting.

The next meeting will be held Monday, August 28, at 9:30 AM via Zoom.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:06 AM.

Respectfully submitted,
Carol Welch
Secretary



